
At St. Joseph’s School, we are
committed to the teachings of Jesus
Christ and the Gospel Values. We

believe that all students can achieve
high levels of learning, and we are

committed to embedding and
providing a culture of child safety. We

actively promote and respect the
cultural diversity of all members of our

school community.
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PRAYER

God of love, care
and nurture,

Bless our mothers
and other special
women in our lives
who lavish your
love upon us.

May we never take
the care and

support they give
us for granted.

Help us show them
how much they
mean to us.

Amen

Dear Families,

We had a terrific turnout for our Mother’s Day High Tea this afternoon,
with over 30 guests joining us. Mums, grandmothers, aunties and
special friends were all in attendance, allowing our students to say
thank you for the wonderful people they are. Thank you to our Year 6
leaders for organising the catering and being wonderful hosts to our
visitors.

The Casterton and District Cross Country was held on Monday. Nine
students represented St Joseph’s. All students ran exceptionally well
and gave their best. Congratulations to those who placed in their age
groups. Mae, Oscar, Charlie, Jack, Angus and Maddison have made it to
Division Cross Country. This will be held on Friday 19th of May in
Warrnambool.

Congratulations to all students who competed in the Division Athletics
in Warrnambool on Friday. Special mentions to Hannah Lambert, who
came 1st in the 200m and 2nd in the 100m. Also, Jack Novikov came
3rd in Long Jump.

Finally, we have had three busy weeks of fundraising for our school.
Parents have worked hard providing nachos at the Movie Night, running
the canteen at the Cross Country and chopping wood at Tindall’s farm
last Sunday. From these three events, we have raised around $4,000,
which will go towards providing power to our newly built Covered
Outdoor Learning Area. A fantastic effort, everyone! A special mention
to Eisha McKerlie and Stacey Sutherland for their organisation of these
events.

Kar� Dwye�
Principal

mailto:admin@sjcoleraine.catholic.edu.au
https://sjcoleraine.catholic.edu.au


Division Athletics in Warrnambool

Casterton & District Cross Country in Merino



Important Messages

Head Lice Checks
On behalf of WDHS, our newly

appointed Coleraine Community

Nurse will attend our school next

Thursday, 18 May, to provide head

lice checks for our students.

Permission for this is included in

your enrolment, however, please

don't hesitate to email

admin@sjcoleraine.catholic.edu.au

if you would like to discuss this

further with a staff member.

SWPS Focus
Over the last 2 weeks, we have been

focusing on:

Walking in and out of classrooms
quietly

Scholastic Book Fair

When: Thurs 25 & Fri 26 May 2023
Where: St Joseph’s School Hall
Time: 8.30am - 9am & 3.30pm to 4pm
Payment: online, cash & or eftpos
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St Joseph’s Footy Tipping Comp
The last round was very competitive, with a competition average of 6.8. Good work, team!

Watch out for who Hugie T tipped 9 last week andmoved 1 spot o� the lead!



Our School has been working one-on-one with a dedicated Health
Promoter Monique Sobey, who has worked with us to achieve one small bite. We decided to
work towards this action as we believe that all children deserve the right to access healthy food
and drinks. Vic Kids Eat Well was a great opportunity for us to make these changes and we are
very proud of our achievements!

So how did we make our healthy food and drink changes?

We have used some of our vegetable garden to cook some healthy food and drink options to
sell for children at school. All money raised will go to the St Vincent De Paul Society. The Year
6s have shown great leadership in helping design, promote and cook for the Kids Kitchen!

We look forward to updating you on the rest of our Vic Kids Eat Well journey!
To acknowledge our commitment and work, we have received a promotional pack
including a Vic Kids Eat Well digital tile for our website and newsletter and poster that you will
see at the o�ce.



Upcoming Dates

TERM
2

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat/Sun

Week 4 15/5
SAC Meeting 7pm

16/5
Spend the day at

Monivae

17/5 18/5
Head Lice Checks

19/5
Division Cross

Country- W’bool

👟

20/21

Week 5
Catholic Ed

Week

22/5 23/5 24/5

Learning Walk 9am

25/5
BOOK FAIR

26/5
BOOK FAIR

Kids Kitchen
Open

27/28

Week 6 29/5 30/5 31/5 1/6 2/6
Sacrament of
Reconciliation
2.30pm (William
and Olivia)

3/4

Week 7 5/6 6/6 7/6 8/6 9/6
Reports sent

home
Kids Kitchen

Open

10/11

Week 8 12/6

KING’S B’DAY

13/6
Learning

conversations
(2-5pm)

14/6 15/6
Learning

conversations
(2-5pm)

16/6 17/18

Week 9 19/6 20/6 21/6
Urban Camp 5/6

22/6
Urban Camp 5/6

23/6
End of term

Early Dismissal 2:20

Urban Camp 5/6


